
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Year 5  
Last week some of Indigo Class were able to take part in Bike ability, first they had to 
learnt the basics of road safety on the playground. Next, they went out on the roads of 

Rowhedge using all the skills they learnt and they all received their Level 2 in Bike ability. 
They all came back saying they really enjoyed their experience! 

 

 

Headteacher Awards 
Year 1 – Woody, Willow, Mia, Lucas, Harry D, Eydee; Year 2 – Elliot; Year 3 – 

Christopher; Year 4 Circles – Ella, Finn, Henry D, Henry C; Year 5 - Tyler 
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The beautiful thing about learning is that no-one can 
take it away from you – B.B. King 

 

Mrs Musson & Mrs 
Alexander: 

foundationstage@st-
lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Auton & Mrs Alexander:  
year1@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Parker 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 

Mrs Torres: 
 

year3@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 

Mrs Clark 
year4squares@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Miss Roulston 

year4circles@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
 
 

Mrs Aylett & Ms Rayner:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Mrs Griffith:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

mailto:foundationstage@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:foundationstage@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year1@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year1@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year2@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year2@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year3@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year3@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year4squares@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year4squares@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year4circles@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year4circles@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year5@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year5@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year6@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:year6@st-lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk


 

Year 3 
 

In PSHE last week, we worked hard on our Agents of 
Change project ‘work together’. In our teams, we have 
been communicating effectively; sharing ideas, taking 
turns, having different responsibilities and listening to 
one another to design a garden for someone who faces 

their own challenges. We have been given a budget, so it 
was important not to overspend and essential that we 

could all agree and make compromises. 

The school is registered under the Data Protection Act for holding personal data. The school has a duty to protect 
this information and keep it up to date. The school is required to share some of the data with the Local Authority 
and with the DfE. It is parental responsibility to ensure that their details and that of other contacts held on their 

child’s records are correct and up to date. 

Half Term at 
Firstsite 

Attached to this newsletter 
you will find a flyer 

providing information on 
half-term activities 

available at Firstsite in 
Colchester.  

 

Holiday Fun is for families 
facing economic challenges 
or who require additional 
support during the school 
holidays, including those 
who qualify for benefit-
based free school meals. 

There is a QR code 
included on page two of 
the flyer which you can 

scan to book.  

 Year 3 
 

Year 3 became cartographers earlier this 
week, mapping out Rowhedge in their 

sketchbooks. They looked out for all of the 
different uses of land in Rowhedge and added 
different symbols to the key. They had lots of 

fun on this wonderfully sunny day! 

 

Year 4 Squares 
 

This afternoon, Year 4 Squares concluded their 
EGGSperiment, after initially setting it up first thing 
Monday morning. The class had chosen 4 liquids to 

submerge an egg into to investigate and observe any 
changes, mirroring effects on our teeth. We had an 
EGGScellent outcome where one of the eggs turned 

rubbery! They then answered questions to explain how 
the test was conducted fairly, the importance of a 
control and the conclusions they found. Everyone 

agreed that brushing their teeth was extremely 
important and even missing just one time can have a 

huge impact. You’ve shown yourselves to be great 
scientists Year 4 but no more egg jokes please! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


